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 STUDENT COUNCIL VIDEO SUBMISSION (2025-26) 

 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 

We are delighted to inform you that students who have registered as candidates for 
the Student Council are required to submit a short video as part of their application 
process. In the video, your child should include the following; 

1- A brief self-introduction 
2- An explanation of why they believe they are the right person for the role. 
3- A description of the positive changes they plan to bring if selected. 

 The video must be uploaded to the designated shared drive. To access the drive,   
please scan the QR code provided below:  

 

 

 

Kindly ensure the video is uploaded by 20-04-2025,Sunday. We appreciate your 
support in encouraging your child’s participation. 

 

 Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 


